
 

Memorandum 
 

DATE: February 9, 2021 

TO: Schilling-Douglas School of Hair Design Students 

FROM: Victor David, Director 

RE: Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) 

Student Emergency Grants 

 

Schilling-Douglas Students, 

On behalf of the administration, faculty and staff, Schilling-Douglas School hopes that you continue to 

be safe and healthy during this challenging time of learning. Schilling-Douglas School of Hair Design has 

received an allocation of funding through the federal Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund II (HEERF 

II) of Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act, 2021 (CRRSAA). The CRRSA Act 

provides funding for emergency cost that arise due to the coronavirus. 

 

In order to receive funds, an application will be required. For more information on CRRSA including your 

eligibility and the link to the application, please visit https://schillingdouglas.edu/crrsaa-heerfii/ 

 

Please note that awards are contingent upon the availability of the federal funding and student need. 

The past year and the start of 2021 has been challenging for you as students as you navigate school 

and the disruption to your personal and professional lives. Schilling-Douglas School understands your 

struggles. Please know we are here to support you through your time with us. 
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